
Favorite Life Quotes

“Our life is a short time in expectation, a time in which sadness and
joy kiss each other at every moment. There is a quality of sadness
that pervades all the moments of our lives. It seems that there is no
such thing as a clear-cut pure joy, but that even in the most happy
moments of our existence we sense a tinge of sadness. In every
satisfaction, there is an awareness of limitations. In every success,
there is the fear of jealousy. Behind every smile, there is a tear. In
every embrace, there is loneliness. In every friendship, distance. And
in all forms of light, there is the knowledge of surrounding darkness
. . . But this intimate experience in which every bit of life is
touched by a bit of death can point us beyond the limits of our
existence. It can do so by making us look forward in expectation to
the day when our hearts will be filled with perfect joy, a joy that no
one shall take away from us.” – Henri J.M. Nouwen

“We must develop and maintain the capacity to forgive. He who is
devoid of the power to forgive is devoid of the power to love. There
is some good in the worst of us and some evil in the best of us. When
we discover this, we are less prone to hate our enemies.” – Martin
Luther King, Jr.

“’Suffering should not make us bitter people,’ my mother once said,
‘it should make us better comforters.’ Young people need to hear this
from those who have walked before them, because someday they’ll be
walking those same steps, but there may not be anyone following
behind.” – Billy Graham

“I have learned that success is to be measured not so much by the
position that one has reached in life as by the obstacles which he has
had to overcome while trying to succeed.” – Booker T. Washington

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.  If you love those who
love you, what credit is that to you? Even sinners love those who love
them.  And if you do good to those who are good to you, what credit is
that to you?  Even sinners do that.  And if you lend to those from
whom you expect repayment, what credit is that to you? Even sinners
lend to sinners, expecting to be repaid in full.” – Jesus

“People usually consider walking on water or in thin air a miracle.
But I think the real miracle is not to walk either on water or in thin
air, but to walk on earth. Every day we are engaged in a miracle which
we don’t even recognize: a blue sky, white clouds, green leaves, the
black, curious eyes of a child — our own two eyes. All is a miracle.”
– Thich Nhat Hanh
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“Don’t Take Anything Personally. Nothing others do is because of you.
What others say and do is a projection of their own reality, their own
dream. When you are immune to the opinions and actions of others, you
won’t be the victim of needless suffering.” – Miguel Angel Ruiz

“I am determined to be cheerful and happy in whatever situation I may
find myself. For I have learned that the greater part of our misery or
unhappiness is determined not by our circumstance but by our
disposition.” – Martha Washington

“Too much self-centered attitude, you see, brings, you see, isolation.
Result: loneliness, fear, anger. The extreme self-centered attitude is
the source of suffering.” – Dalai Lama

“Of all the characteristics needed for both a happy and morally decent
life, none surpasses gratitude. Grateful people are happier, and
grateful people are more morally decent.” – Dennis Prager

“Wise men speak because they have something to say; Fools because they
have to say something.” – Plato

“The only thing necessary for the triumph of evil is for good men to
do nothing.” – Edmund Burke

“In three words I can sum up everything I’ve learned about life: it
goes on.” – Robert Frost
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